
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Welsh Bridge Union and U3A are delighted to announce the next date for their monthly Cake Club 
– 18 boards of COMPLETELY FREE bridge fully hosted and supervised (where needed) by the lovely 
Rachel Oliver with her assistant hosts Sarah Amos, Jenny Vaughan and Andrea Knox and a partnership 
desk so single players are guaranteed to have a partner!  The last to register will get the short straw and 
have to partner Andrea !"#$%&'! 

The next of these sessions will be at 2pm on Wednesday 10th September 2025 on RealBridge so we can 
all chat away just as if we were meeting in person around the bridge table!  If you haven’t used 
RealBridge before we will arrange a short free trial session for you first to show you how it works.  There 
will be a wide range of abilities from near beginners to seasoned club players but what unites us all is 
we are extremely friendly!  If you are not sure what to do with your hand then just press the Director 
button and one of us will come to the table and give you some tips!!  Or we might just nip along to chat! 

But why “Cake Club” we hear you shout?!  Because half way through we will have a break for a cup of 
tea and some cake – just like we would do in a social club!  Feel free to bake your own and show your 
table your delicious creation or feel free to buy one of your local supermarket’s finest! 

We will all be there to chat, get to know each other and yes play some fun bridge! 

If you want to play please email Rachel Oliver at pontybridgecontact@gmail.com and let Rachel know 
if you are coming with a partner or on your own (so would like a partner finding for you).  You will then 
be sent a link to join on the morning of the event.  Any queries please call Andrea Knox on +44 7958 
611282. 
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